


ALTAR FLOWERS:  
 
Feb. 2 in honor of Ry Smith’s birthday 
from Dad (Chuck) 
 
Feb. 9  in honor of Jude Isaac and  Lee 
Howe’s birthdays.  We love you both from 
Ray & Tina Howe and Landon             
Cunningham 
 
Feb. 16  in honor of Cheryl Musser’s 
birthday from Pastor Mike Musser. 
 
Feb. 23 
 
Mar. 1 in honor of Landon Cunningham’s 
10th birthday.  We all love you from 
Grandma & Pap Pap (Ray & Tina Howe) 
 
Mar. 8 in honor of Larry Rupp’s birthday 
from Sally 
 
Mar. 15 
 
Mar. 22 
 
Mar. 29 
 
Apr. 5 in honor of Rick & Gloria Miller’s 
anniversary 
 
Apr. 12 
 
Apr, 19 in honor of Lindsey & Jacob 
Carver’s anniversary.  Love you, Grandma 
& Grandpap (Tina & Ray Howe) 
 
Apr. 26 in honor of Chuck & Carrie 
Smith’s anniversary 
 
(If a date is blank, please contact Tina 
Howe if you would like to make a flower 
dedication for that week.) 

GREETERS 
 
Feb. 2   Chuck Smith and Ry  
 
Feb. 9   John & Pat Smith 
 
Feb. 16   Bud, Donna, & Amelia Pettay 
 
Feb. 23  Rick & Gloria Miller 
 
 
(If a date is blank, please consider        
volunteering for that date.) 
 

RECORD OF ATTENDANCE AND STEWARDSHIP 

SUNDAY  Dec. 29, 2019              SUNDAY Jan. 5, 2019 

                   CHURCH           SS                         CHURCH      SS 

ATTENDANCE     35             8 ATTENDANCE     42           9 

GENERAL          $790.00   GENERAL        $6,511.00       

DESIGNATED   $672.00 DESIGNATED    $322.00 

TOTAL            $1,462.00 TOTAL              $6,833.00 

  

SUNDAY Jan. 12, 2019 
                         CHURCH    SS        

SUNDAY Jan. 19, 2019 
                        CHURCH        SS                                                                   

ATTENDANCE      53          11 ATTENDANCE     54            12 

GENERAL             $821.00     GENERAL          $707.00       

DESIGNATED       $113.00   DESIGNATED    $254.00 

TOTAL                 $934.00 TOTAL                $961.00 

We want you!   
We want you to contribute information about your group or ministry to be included in each month’s newsletter 
to help all of our congregation know about the events of our church family.  If you have information or an     
article to include in the newsletter, please get it to Lisa Shephard by the next-to-last Sunday of each month.  
Please help our newsletter to be interesting and informative.  You can email your submission to                      
lucasvilleemmanuelumc@yahoo.com, leave it on the secretary’s desk in the office, or hand it to Lisa in         
person—whichever works best for you!  Thank you to all of this month’s contributors! 


